January 20, 2003

{Insert Name}

{Insert Campus Address}

Dear {Insert Name}

The Ohio Dominican community celebrated many accomplishments throughout the year 2002, including officially becoming a University on July 1, welcoming the largest freshman class in August, and initiating an exciting array of new graduate programs.  These accomplishments, and many more, brought us one step closer to our goal of becoming a pre-eminent Catholic university.

As faculty, we recognize our responsibility to help the new vision of Ohio Dominican University become a reality.  We show our support in an Ohio Dominican education with our every day efforts.  But there are other ways to demonstrate our support of Ohio Dominican and its mission.  By making a gift to the Ohio Dominican Fund, faculty members have another opportunity to invest in the students we have touched through our line of work.  

In the spirit of the new year, let us rejoice in the recent endeavors at our place of employment by giving a gift that will have a great impact on today’s students.  Gifts to the Ohio Dominican Fund help to provide scholarships, educational materials, technology, faculty support, student programs, and many other important projects on campus, all of which benefit our lives every day.

Please join me, and many other co-workers and friends, in making it a priority to give a gift to Ohio Dominican University.  Feel free to either return the enclosed pledge card to the University Advancement Office, or call Regan Greene, Director of Annual Giving, at (614) 253-3440.  I look forward to our continued efforts together in educating Ohio Dominican students, and I appreciate your commitment to Ohio Dominican.  Best wishes in the semester ahead, and thank you for your support of the Ohio Dominican Fund.

Very truly yours,

Tina Butler, Ph.D.

Associate Professor Library and Information Services

